
 

 

Notice of Public Meeting to Hear Comments on the  
Classification of Tax-Forfeited Parcels 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Dakota County Board of Commissioners will receive comments 
on the classification of tax-forfeited property as conservation or non-conservation at the 
regular monthly meeting at 9:00 a.m. on September 10, 2024, in the Dakota County Board 
Room, Dakota County Administration Center, 1590 Highway 55, Hastings MN 55033. 
 
Interested agencies, groups, or persons attending the meeting have the right to provide written 
or oral comments. Copies of the list of properties can be requested from Property Taxation and 
Records by calling 651-438-4376 or emailing taxation@co.dakota.mn.us. Prior to the public 
meeting, written comments may be addressed to Dakota County PT&R – Tax-Forfeited 
Property, 1590 Highway 55, Hastings MN 55033. 

 


